
Looking for new ballplayers for the  

spring season 2019.  

We start practicing December 3, 2018. 

We will also have scrimmage games in the month of 

January in preparation for this season which starts 

February 1st, 2019. We have over 20 games for the 

up coming season plus 4 tournaments, plus a STATE 

TOURNAMENT.  

We play 3A through 6A public and private schools.    

 

Check out our website: www.sahomeschoolbaseball.org 

Anyone interested contact the  

Athletic Director Alex Garza,  

(210) 738-3542  /  Email: garzacrew4@yahoo.com 


